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NEWS RELEASE 
DATE: April 8, 2019 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

SCV Water to Install Waterlines to the  
Santa Clarita Valley Sheriff’s Station Project  

on Golden Valley Road 
Construction to Begin the Week of April 22nd 

 
 
SCV Water is set to begin a waterline construction project in mid-April, to bring water service 
to the highly anticipated and much needed sheriff station site, located at 26201 Golden Valley 
Road.  
 
SCV Water will be installing the waterline in the north bound lane of Golden Valley Road, 
between Robert C. Lee Parkway and Centre Pointe Parkway. Mesa Engineering, the 
Agency’s contractor, will be installing 5,700 feet of 16-inch waterline, as well as new fire 
hydrants, valves and water service connections for the Sheriff’s Station. 
 
The project will provide water and adequate fire protection to the new Sheriff’s Station and will 
also insure that water services continue to meet the needs of customers now, and in the 
future.  
 
Construction on the waterline is set to begin the week of April 22 and continue through June. 
Work will take place Monday through Friday from 8:30 p.m. to 4:30 a.m. During this time, a 
portion of the northbound traffic on Golden Valley Road will be detoured to south bound of the 
street during the construction hours. Residents will be notified in advance of any water system 
shutdown.   
 
The new Sheriff’s Station will be twice the size of the current station located on Magic 
Mountain Parkway and will serve the Santa Clarita Valley’s population of 293,000 residents. 
 

*** 
 

While there may be some inconveniences to residents during this period, SCV Water will 
strive to minimize them. Please call the numbers below if you have any questions or 
concerns. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during these important 
improvements. 
 
For more information about this project, please contact: 
 
Jim Moreno 
Engineering Tech I 
SCV Water 
(661) 259-2737 
jmoreno@scvwa.org 

Josh Gilliam 
Inspection Supervisor 
SCV Water 
(661) 259-2737 
jgilliam@scvwa.org 

 



### 
 
About SCV Water: 
The Santa Clarita Valley Water Agency (SCV Water) is a full-service regional water agency 
located in the Santa Clarita Valley. SCV Water provides water service to approximately 
72,000 business and residential customers. It was formed on January 1, 2018 when local 
water suppliers combined into one integrated, regional water provider. More information can 
be found at www.YourSCVwater.com  
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
 
Kathie Martin 
Public Information Officer 
SCV Water 
kmartin@scvwa.org 
661-513-1265 
 
 
  



 


